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SCANLON CONSTRUCTION BEGINS OCTOBER 4 
 
 DILLON, September 23, 2004 – Contractors are scheduled to start construction at 

the Scanlon recreation site on October 4 according to the Dillon Field Office of the 

Bureau of Land Management.  Improvements at the site will include a better parking lot 

and toilet facility.  The site will be closed to public use during construction which could 

last through October depending on weather and conditions. 

 Scanlon is located on the Madison River east of Norris between Black’s Ford 

Fishing Access Site and Warm Springs Boat Launch.  If you have questions regarding the 

closure or the planned project, please contact the Dillon Field Office, (406) 683-2337. 
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